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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
LACCD HANGUL DAY ANNIVERSARY RECOGNITION 
 
BACKGROUND:  October 9th was proclaimed as Hangul Day by the Los Angeles City 
Council in 2023. The Los Angeles Community College District (LACCD) will recognize 
the 1st anniversary as its Los Angeles City College (LACC) has the largest and the most 
accessible Korean Program in the U.S. To celebrate the college's partnership with 
Sejong City, the de facto capital of the Republic of Korea. Andrew Lee and John Lee will 
be awarded certificates of recognition for their efforts to elevate Korean language and 
culture education during the LACCD board meeting. 
 
PROGRAM ATTENDEES: 
  
 • LACCD Chancellor Dr. Francisco C. Rodriguez 
 • LACC President Dr. Amanuel Gebru 

• Andrew Lee, Chairman, Imperial Family Companies 
 • John Lee, Los Angeles City Councilmember CD 1 

• Sejong City (Republic of Korea) Mayor Minho Choi 
 
WHAT:  The event will recognize the anniversary of Hangul Day at the LACC campus.  
   
WHEN:  Wednesday, October 9, 2024 
    1pm to 1:30pm 
 
 WHERE:  

Los Angeles Community College District Building 
First Floor, Board Room   

  770 Wilshire Blvd  
  Los Angeles, CA  90017 
  
NOTE:   
The LACCD Board of Trustees meeting, in keeping with the Brown Act, must start with public 
comments and Approval of the Agenda and Minutes. Hangul Day recognition will follow 
immediately. The LACCD Building DOES NOT provide parking to the media.  
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